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The orange lines on this LIDAR image 
represent the approximate new lot lines 
proposed with the Short Plat.  The 
channels of Naneum Creek, West 
Ferguson Branch, and Ferguson Branch 
are clearly shown in and around the 
property.  In addition to these natural 
stream channels, irrigation ditches 
convey irrigation water along Naneum 
Road and along Game Farm Road.  Each 
stream channel has at least one 
intersection with Cascade Canal south of 
the property.



The FEMA floodplain map 
shown in the Master File 
maps only a narrow strip 
along Naneum and Coleman 
Creeks and is not an accurate 
representation of the active 
stream channels that can and 
do convey flood waters and 
contribute to overland flows.  



These are the draft 100 year flood maps from the County’s recently completed Naneum, Wilson, and Cherry Creek Watershed 
Assessment.  This modeling effort took advantage of the existing LIDAR data and is likely a much more accurate representation of
the actual flooding likely to occur on the property associated with Naneum Creek and the two Ferguson Branches.  These images
more accurately represent recent high flow events near this property and in other portions of the watershed.



This is a generalized view of what an 
alluvial fan is.  As a stream flows out 
of a canyon and a relatively 
constrained, single thread channel, 
it distributes into multiple channels 
as it spreads not only water, but 
debris and sediment throughout the 
alluvial fan.

This concept occurs throughout 
much of the Kittitas Valley, including 
the Naneum Watershed as shown in 
the next image.
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The Mitchell 
property is located 

within the alluvial fan 
of Naneum Creek.



This photo was taken during 
spring high flows in a previous 
year.  The photo was taken 
from Naneum Road, looking 
west at the Ferguson Branch 
culvert entering the Mitchell 
Property and distributing 
across the floodplain.



This photo comes from Google Earth at lower 
flows, later in the spring.  Irrigation check 
dams are visible in Ferguson Branch 
downstream of the culvert.  



This aerial photo was taken in May 2017 and 
shows both branches of Ferguson Creek 
flowing through the Mitchell Property.


